
 

 
 

     
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to everyone’s creativity in their 

costumes for World Book Day!  We had a 

wonderful range of costumes from “love is in 

the air” to “edible” (a pizza box!) and we were 

blown away by the response! Throughout the 

day, we all enjoyed “stop, drop and read” when 

the bell rang which caused much hilarity! 

Reading Newsletter Spring Term 2020 

Thank you to the 

Grandparents who came 

in and read stories with 

the children – we all 

loved it! 

We are proud to be launching our social media 

initiative for Reading at Bishops Down. Its tags 

are #BDBD which is abbreviated for 

#BishopsDownBookDiscoverers.  Follow us to 

find out more and please share! 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Travelling Book Fair 

was another runaway 

success!  We are hopeful 

that a record amount of 

children bought books at 

the fair and will enjoy 

reading them. Perhaps 

they would like to make a 

book recommendation to 

the rest of the school?  

Please speak to Mrs 

Holliday! 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

We would love to make Bishops 

Down a community of people 

who love books. Do you have a 

favourite book that you would 

recommend to our community?  

Do you know a poet or an 

author that would be willing to 

be the Bishops Down Poet, or 

Bishops Down Laureate? 

 

Please let Mrs Holliday know if 

you can help with this! 


